
MAY 26 - 30 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES    
MAY 23-26 NO SCHOOL - MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND 

MAY 28-29 EXAMS/HALF DAYS (6th –11th grade) 
  Secondary students dismissed at 12:00 PM 

MAY 30  MOVING UP CEREMONY, 8:30 AM (TK-5th grade) 
  Students dismissed at the end of the ceremony. 
  LAST DAY OF THE 2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR! 

  CLASSIC CRUISE-IN, 5:00 - 8:00 PM 

MAY 31  ANNUAL GOLF OUTING 

 

MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND.  There will be no school this Friday, May 23 - Monday, May 26 in 

honor of Memorial Day. 

 

SECONDARY STUDENT SCHEDULE.  Secondary students will have half days on Wednesday and 

Thursday, with dismissal at 12:00PM. Please arrange prompt pick-up for these days, as there will be 

no AfterCare for them. Thursday will be their last day of school. If an exam is missed, a make-up 

exam will need to be scheduled with the teacher on Friday.  

MOVING UP CEREMONY.  Parents and other family members are welcome and encouraged 

to come to the Moving Up Ceremony for grades TK - 5 on Friday, May 30 at 8:30 am. Students 

will be recognized both individually and as a class and each teacher will share highlights from 

the school year. While there are a number of awards that will be given to select students in 

each class, every elementary student will receive a Christian Character Award, recognizing an 

attribute of Christ that has been exemplified throughout the year. The audience will then 

watch as students “move up” to the next grade level. Students should wear their GCS best for 

this special event. Students must be picked up promptly following the ceremony as there will 

be no AfterCare offered on this day. 

CRUISE-IN ON MAY 30.  Last year’s Cruise-In was so much fun, the Student Council is 

doing it again! Spread the word and share the event with the car enthusiasts, families 

and friends in your lives. See page 3 for more information. 

GCS BANDS AT THE STATE CAPITOL.  Although the rain 

kept them from performing, the 8th - 11th grade GCS 

students had a great time traveling to the State Capitol in 

Lansing this week and learned a lot about our beautiful 

state. 



mailto:cruise-in@gcspatriots.com


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRmLH_jePs-qJqPi6E_SdYamgoRg0PSpg8kFmmhouHFYbXNw/viewform?usp=header

